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23rd March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
At the earliest opportunity, we are writing to update you on school staffing changes that will come 
in to effect in September 2017. 

After a very successful career in teaching, Mrs Wendy Haslam has decided to take early 
retirement at the end of this academic year to travel and enjoy the amazing world we live in.  Mrs 
Haslam has worked at our school for eleven years and has worked extremely hard giving the 
children the very best possible start in education. She has also given a great deal of support to the 
staff, parents and governors who have greatly appreciated her contribution.  We know she will be 
greatly missed by all but has promised to come back to school as a volunteer. 

This is obviously a very exciting time for Mrs Haslam as she begins her retirement and we are 
sure you will join us in wishing her every happiness in the next phase of her life. 
 
We are in the process of recruiting another very talented teacher to start in September 2017 and 
information will be sent to parents / carers once the appointment has been made.  Mrs Haslam 
has very generously given us plenty of notice in order to ensure a smooth transition and will work 
closely with the successful applicant. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any further questions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Teresa Bosley and Sheldon Davies 
Headteacher           Chair of Governors 
 
 
 

mailto:info@marstonmontgomery.derbyshire.sch.uk
http://www.marstonmontgomery.derbyshire.uk/

